



Headteacher: Mr Andrew Swainson

www.cockingtonprimary.org.uk

Email: admin@cockingtonprimary.org.uk Phone: 01803 214100

Old Mill Road, Torquay, Devon, TQ2 6AP



04 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **RE: Year 4 Torquay Museum Trip**

Our Learning Enquiry this term takes the children on a journey to find out all about 'How the arrival of the Romans changed Britain'.

On **Monday 15th September 2025**, we will take the children on a trip to Torquay Museum. We will be walking there and back and will ensure we are back for the end of the school day. During the day, the children will be immersed in 'Roman Life in Devon' and have the opportunity to explore the rest of the museum, too! This trip will be a very meaningful experience for the children and be a key part of their Learning Enquiry.

Please can you ensure that your child comes to school on the day dressed in **their full school uniform**, with a jumper or cardigan and a waterproof coat or sun hat depending on the weather. Normal school shoes will be suitable.

Please provide your child with a **packed lunch and drink** for the day - if your child is in receipt of free school meals (FSM), we will provide a school packed lunch for them.

We are writing to ask for your voluntary contribution towards this trip and the total cost to you will only be £8.00 for the museum entry and for the specialist workshop. Please can we ask that you make payment via the ARBOR APP by Friday 12th September at 3pm.

If you have any queries regarding payment, please speak to our office staff.

Yours faithfully, Miss Boone and Mrs Shepherd

'Believe, Achieve, Succeed'

